
 
 

WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
Minutes of Meeting held on March 10, 2005 

 
 
The Waverly Airport Commission meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
on March 10, 2005, by Chairperson Steve Palmquist. 
 
Commission members present: Norm Mutchler, Steve Palmquist, and Bob 
Bauman.  Also present were Kirk Fisher, Cedar Valley Aviation; Cyndi 
Ecker, Council Liaison; and Mike Cherry, City Engineer.  Guest: Fred 
Krumwiede 
 
The minutes of the February 10, 2005, meeting were reviewed. Hearing no 
corrections, Chairperson Palmquist declared them approved as distributed. 
 
The Financial Report for month ending February 28, 2005, was reviewed. A 
motion to approve the Financial Report was made by Norm Mutchler, 
seconded by Bob Bauman and carried. There were no bills to present.  
 
After review of the Flight and Fuel Report, it was moved by Bob Bauman, 
seconded by Norm Mutchler and carried to have Chairperson Palmquist 
investigate providing the Flight and Fuel Report or a summary of the report 
to the full City Council. 
 
Mike Cherry reported on the recent public hearing for the hangar 
construction and Chairman Palmquist discussed the City Council’s approval 
of the FAA grant application. Mike Cherry also reported that the tree 
removal and trimming on the Miller property has been completed. 
 
The Commission discussed the land acquisition project. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Commission, 
Chairperson Palmquist declared the meeting adjourned. 
 
Robert Bauman 
Acting Secretary 


